
West40 walks through the north building of the former St. Joseph High School in Westchester,

Illinois, in the days leading up to its demolition in the summer of 2024. We intended for the video to

have a large online audience beyond the West40 geographical area, due to the school's storied

history in the Chicagoland area and also because it was featured prominently in a 1994

documentary about high school basketball.   West40 purchased the St. Joseph property with plans

to renovate the south building into a state-of-the-art residential school for Illinois foster children.  The

video has thousands of views on YouTube and has increased visibility of West40 and its mission.


